
Administrative Short Notes 
 
• The spring means preparation for the 

2005-2006 school year.  ATTACHED are 
“in house” registration procedures.  A 
press release regarding this information 
has already gone out. 

  
• ATTACHED are the enrollment figures 

through May 23, 2005. 
 
• Tom Ferrell continues to provide 

construction updates as per our weekly 
meetings.  ATTACHED are the May 24, 
2005 items discussed. 

 
• We continue to offer 11th and 12th graders 

opportunities to take portions of the TAKS 
test that they have not passed.  
ATTACHED is a summary from Mrs. 
Jones of results from students who have 
been retested. 

 
• The impact of learner performance 

accountability is for reaching.    
ATTACHED are the Texas English 
Language Proficiency Assessment 
System (TELPAS) results for 2005.  Note 
that this is for Limited English Proficient 
(LEP) students. 

 
• Item #10 (questions from the board to 

staff) questions not yet completely 
addressed.  The work on these is still in 
progress: 

 
• State Highway 351 that runs by HMD 

and FMC (anticipation for start of 
school and transition of ownership 
from State to City). 

 
• Fund raisers-How many?  How are 

they monitored? 
  
• Graduation-Participation in 

commencement even though TAKS 
has not been passed (contracts). 

 
• Teacher absences and the effect on 

student performance (incentives or 
policy changes to encourage teachers 
to be in the classroom more often). 

 
 

 
• We are still in the process of looking 

for options/negotiating our air-
conditioned bus challenge. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

End of year Recognitions/Awards:  
AC Jones Auditorium-Friday- May 27- 8:00 a.m. 
 
 
 

Graduation:  Veteran’s Memorial     
 Stadium-Friday-May 27 –  8:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

   Budget Workshops:  June 7 & June 14
                                         5:00-7:00 p.m. 

 
Next Regular Board Meeting: 

 
June 21, 2005 – 6:00 p.m. 


